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Sod c.w. Topsoil
Main Area: 726.89 sq m

Swing Area
Main Area: 110.47 sq m
Border Area: 6.44 sq m
Perimeter: 43.56 m

New Crusher Fines Paving
Main Area: 198.40 sq m

Junior Play Area
Main Area: 124.68 sq m
Border Area: 6.80 sq m
Perimeter: 45.91 m

Senior Play Area
Main Area: 223.90 sq m
Border Area: 9.07 sq m
Perimeter: 61.08 m
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Limit of Work

Limit of Work

New Sod c.w. Topsoil
to tie into existing sod

Supply and install new 
2 bay 8' ht swing c.w. 
two infant seats, two 
belt seats and 
anti-wrap hangers.

Safety surfacing

New Timber play curb as
per detail.  Bottom level.
Top elevation varies - See

grading drawing to
determine number of

layers.

Sand Box (Future 
NIC)

Future Accessible picnic table (NIC)

Safety Surfacing

Multi-Flo drain as per 
details

New Asphalt paving

New Accessible Bench
c.w. armrests

Supply and install new 
metal slat waste 
receptical

Sod c.w. Topsoil

Provide 1.8 m wide
accessible entry point

centered on edge

Edge of safety zone 
(30 cm in from inside 
edge of timber)

Edge of safety zone 
(30 cm in from inside 
edge of timber)

Safety Surfacing

Existing Catch Basin

New Accessible bench 
c.w. Armrests

Boulders in grassed area

Timber play
curb as per

detail

Provide 1.8 m wide 
accessible entry point 
centered on edge

New Double Sided Park Sign
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